
IN RESPONSE, PLEASE
REFER TO: M000503B

May 9, 2000

MEMORANDUM
TO:     

William D. Travers 
Executive Director for Operations

FROM: Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/
SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - BRIEFING ON EFFORTS REGARDING RELEASE OF SOLID MATERIAL (SECY-00-0070),

9:30 A.M., WEDNESDAY, MAY 3, 2000, COMMISSIONERS' CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH,
ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE)

The Commission was briefed by the NRC staff on efforts regarding release of solid material.

At the meeting, there were no requirements identified for staff action. The Commission will provide guidance on the staff's
recommendation regarding release of solid materials in the context of Commission consideration of SECY-00-0070, "Control of
Solid Materials: Results of Public Meetings, Status of Technical Analyses, and Recommendations for Proceeding."
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http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/doc-collections/commission/secys/2000/secy2000-0070/2000-0070scy.html

